County Park Commissioners Meeting March 5, 2024
	The board of County Park Commissioners met at 8:00 a.m.  County Park Commissioners present were Michael Axt, Roddy Schilling, Shannon Dieterle and Sandra Felchle.  Absent:  Troy Stein and Samantha Roubal.
	Chairman Axt called the meeting to order. The minutes of the previous meeting was sent by mail and email.  It was moved by County Park Commissioner Felchle, seconded by County Park Commissioner Dieterle to approve the minutes from the previous meeting as is.  Upon roll call vote – Dieterle – yes, Felchle – yes, Schilling – yes, Axt – yes  Motion carried.
	County Park Commissioner Felchle reported she had not heard back from Opdahl Concrete, from Harvey, on a concrete bid for the handicapped sidewalk by the beach area at Hoffer Lake Recreation Area.  County Park Commissioner Dieterle will reach out to JDM Schmitt Concrete, from Towner for concrete bid also.
	The Auditor reported the Bureau grant was extended to the end of March of 2025 to get a contractor for repairs on the 4-H building completed.  Reimbursement request was sent in to GDCD for $2,850.00 grant for share of picnic tables and courtesy dock. $11,850 was received in grants for the picnic tables and courtesy dock in 2023 including the GDCD grant.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	County Park Commissioner Dieterle reported that he contacted Rick Tschafer, beaver trapper, to trap beaver at the Hoffer Lake Recreation Area and that Tschafer will get in contact with the Park Manager.
	County Park Commissioner Felchle reported she contacted Darci Gahner with SCS to look into planting trees this spring where beaver damaged trees.
	The following bills were approved and paid:
Dakota Fire Extinquishers, $86.57
	It was moved by County Park Commissioner Dieterle to adjourn the meeting, seconded by County Park Commissioner Felchle.  Motion carried.
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